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UPCOMING MEETINGSUPCOMING MEETINGS

Monday June 11 • 12:15 p.m.
Highfield School Programs

Isobel Vallely 

Monday  June 28 • 12:15 p.m.
Light Patrol - Outreach Program
serving Toronto’s homeless and

street-involved youth
Steve Prime

SUMMER MEETINGS
12:15 p.m.

Roundtables 
in the Old Mill Dining Room

July 9
July 23

August 13
August 27

Monday September 10 • 12:15 p.m.
TBA

HAPPY BIRTHDAY
Bruce Sinclair, June 20
Russ Sawchuk, June 30

Gloria Brown, July 2
Gail Chapman, July 4

Bob Craft, July 4

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY
Marjorie & Jim Paradine, July 3

GET WELL WISHES

Don Hughes had his surgery on May 24
and was home from the hospital on May
28th. Everyone at the club wishes Don

a speedy recovery.

MEMBERS NEWS

Welcome Guests
Welcome to Martingrove Key Club:
Jennifer Archer, faculty advisor; Zahraa
Jaffar; Ann Kim; Jessica Kim, incoming
president; Jelena Mitic, president;
Stephanie Ralevski

Announcements
* Joe Polito reported on the Caucus
meeting. Fundraising projects were
reviewed and a presentation regarding the
Bingo project received positive comments.
The project could be implemented in a
gradual process and grow to our comfort
level. All the division clubs at caucus are
keen to help young people.  

Frank Sgarlata introduced the
Martingrove Collegiate Key Club. Ken
Hanson & the Key Club Lt. Governor send
congratulations to the club organizers.
President Jelena and teacher, Jennifer
Archer accepted the charter, gavel, banner
and pins from Frank and Arthur Scauzillo. 

Jelena reported that they  learned so
much at Convention and felt enriched by the
experience. Incoming president, Jessica
announced that the club was founded last
summer and they have been excited to reach
out into the community. Their Santa Gram
project raised funds for the Red Door Family
Centre in Etobicoke. She thanked Arthur for
all his help and advice. 

Sometimes our light goes out but is
blown into flame by another human
being. Each of us owes deepest
thanks to those who have rekindled
this light.                 

Albert Schweitzer

MISSISSAUGA SOUTH KIWANIS CLUB
Peel Regional Golf Classic

Wednesday June 13 - 11:30 a.m.
Scramble Format

Granite Ridge Golf Club, Milton
$150 for a day of golf,  dinner & prizes
Registration: prknubley@rogers.com

Interclub News

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

Ted Scott gave the treasurer’s report regard-
ing projects and donations from Oct 2011-
May 2012. A total of $28,812.32 was given to
Youth, Community, Young Children Priority
One, Sponsored Youth and Music Festival.

Frank Sgarlata gave the presidents report
and  thanked all the committee chairs and
executive for a great year. Our club won the
prestigious Distinguished Club award, thanks
to everyone’s hard work. Gillian and André
ran 15 projects last year! Over the last two
years we gave $58,000 assisting youth proj-
ects and gave 1,121 volunteer hours. Being
president was an outstanding experience.
Please consider the position!

EC&C DISTRICT CONVENTION REPORT

Barnaby Ross reported on the District
Convention held in Barbados in May. There
were 308 attending from 114 clubs. It was
a well run convention that featured Bajun
night with local cuisine, fire eating and
limbo dancers.
Peter Tudisco was elected as Governor
and Hope Markes as Governor-Elect for
2012-2013. Dr. John Button will be  running
for International Vice-President at the New
Orleans Convention.
A policy regarding membership was adopt-
ed- that each club will increase by one
member per year. 


